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Dear Parents and Carers 19.7.21

Welcome to the final week of Year 2!

There is no doubt that this academic year has been a very challenging one at
times, but it has also been very rewarding; especially when we see how resili-
ent and adaptable the children have been to the different changes that have
come our way. No matter if we have been learning within the academy or
online, the children have been such a credit to Robsack Wood with their atti-
tude to learning.
The whole of the Year 2 team would like to say a massive thank you to all par-
ents and carers. Your support has really made a world of difference to us dur-
ing what has been a challenging year for us all.

Transition Week

This week we will be focusing on all of our achievements of the year. We will
celebrate our successes and think about setting ourselves goals for our Year 3
adventure. Within the classroom we will be thinking about what will be the same
and what will be different in September. We will be playing team games to
support us overcome any challenges and all participate in a collaborative art
project. There may be a few exciting surprises to look forward to at the end of
the week as well!

Meet The Teacher

The children will find out on Monday who their new teacher and support staff will

be. On Tuesday and Wednesday afternoon the new teachers will spend time in the

Year 2 classrooms. This will allow the children to get to know their new adults in a
comfortable environment.

Summer Reading Challenge

We will be collecting all reading books back in this week. Children will be set read-
ing on bug club to access online throughout the holiday. We would encourage chil-

dren to continue reading everyday. Why not participate in the library summer read-
ing challenge to win some prizes along the way?




